
PUBLIC MEETING 
THURSDAY, 24 JULY 2014, 7:30 PM 

DANBY VILLAGE HALL

QUESTION TIME 

Community living at Botton is now under threat

Botton Village has been an inspiration for community living and social 
renewal for nearly 60 years. 

Ignoring the wishes of most of Botton’s residents, whether disabled 
or not, and of their families, The Camphill Village Trust is transforming 
this living and working community into a standard instutionalised care 
provider. They claim there are good reasons for this.

 “Meet the panelists”, ask your questions and show your support for 
our Botton friends and neighbours.

Please contact: action@actionforbotton.org for any further enquiries. 

actionforbotton.org


